
NAITIK BHATIA

The school feels immensely proud to share that our student, Naitik
Bhatia of class X-C has been short listed for participating in the
Selection Trials Of 'Delhi Badminton, Para-Badminton, Table Tennis and
Para-Table Tennis in the International Tournament' for Badminton.

Congratulations on your selection.

He has been selected to play the Badminton match in the ASIA JUNIOR
SPORTS EXCHANGE GAMES 2024 to be held at Tokyo (Japan) from
27/08/2024 to 02/09/2024.

We wish you all the best, Naitik. 


